
Subject: Vita Living Run for a Reason support
Join Vita Living to Run for a Reason in the 2024 Houston Chevron Marathon

Hello ___,

I hope this email finds you well!

The 2024 Chevron Run for a Reason Marathon is coming up, and we at Vita Living are racing to
find participants!

What is Vita Living you might ask? Vita Living is a non-profit organization which provides lifelong
services and support for children and adults with intellectual and developmental disabilities. Our
organization provides housing, food, and around the clock care for our clients. We also include
activities and lessons to promote personal growth toward a safe, satisfying, and meaningful life
in their community.

This isn’t our first year participating in the Chevron Marathon! Last year, team VitaLiving raised
an outstanding $8,000!

You can participate in three different ways.

1. Fundraiser For Registration (FFR):runner must commit to fundraising a minimum and
in exchange, the runner will receive entry to their desired race. There are three different
races, the Chevron Houston Marathon and the Aramco Houston Half Marathon are both
on Sunday, January 14 and have a minimum fundraising amount of $500. And the We
Are Houston 5K, which is Saturday January 13, with a minimum fundraising amount of
$300.

2. HERO Registration: runners will receive a guaranteed spot in the Chevron Houston and
Aramco marathons at a reduced price, and in turn, must make a one-time tax deductible
donation to an official Run for a Reason charity partner.

3. Finally, the last way you can participate is to just donate! A donation would be much
appreciated, as every dollar donated to Vita Living is utilized to uphold our mission!

Would you like to join team Vita Living for this year’s Run for a Reason? We would love your
participation!
To learn more about supporting Vita Living, please visit www.vitaliving.org.

Sincerely,

Vita Living


